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paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And
Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be provided after the
shipment.Paperback. Pub Date :2011-09-01 Pages: 410 Publisher:
China Economic Times Press title: construction enterprise
accounting practices Original Price: $ 39.00 Author: Publisher:
China Economic Times Press Publication Date: 2011 January 1.
2009 ISBN: 9787511909671 Words: Page: 410 Edition: 1st Edition
Binding: Paperback: Weight: 581 g Editor's Choice construction
enterprise accounting practices is published by the China
Economic Times Press. Summary construction enterprises
accounting practices covering the construction business
accounting. basic accounting. and construction enterprise
financial management theory book to cultivate excellent
construction enterprise accountants and project managers to
promote scientific project decision-making and economic
management. the economy has more far-reaching significance.
Professional teaching programs in the project cost. the
curriculum also plays an important role. is one of the essential
courses. a vital role for the follow-up specialized courses of
study. In recent years. with the constant improvement of the
accounting system and the continuous expansion of the
construction market. the original materials can not meet the
needs of teaching. there is a larger gap between the actual work
of the project financial management requirements. showed a
greater lag...
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